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Dear HHS committee,

I'm writing to express my significant concern over the proposed cuts to Maine's child
care investments in the biennial budget. Child care is an absolutely vital industry in
Maine, and these cuts would have drastic and wide-reaching effects on child care
educators, the well being of families, the well being of children, and the future of our
state. Please, stand up for community child care programs.

We should be investing in the future of our children, not pulling resources away from
them.

Thank you,
Willow



